単語の意味を書きましょう! 1 was born in ~	15 understand
2 Germany	16 space
3 think	17 once said
4 deeply	18 passionately
5 curious	19 mean
6 grow up	20 believe
7 math	21 smart
8 physics	22 success
9 subject	23 follow
10 universe	24 pass tests
11 work	25 find joy
12 best known	26 new things
13 the theory of relativity	27 lead
14 idea	28 journey

読んでみましょう!

Albert Einstein was born in Germany in 1879. When he was a child, he liked to think deeply. He didn't speak much, but he was very curious. He asked many questions about the world around him.

As he grew up, he studied math and physics. He didn't enjoy all his school subjects, but he loved learning about how the universe works. Later, he became a famous scientist. He is best known for the theory of relativity. His ideas changed how people understand space, time, and energy.

Einstein once said, "I have no special talent. I am only passionately curious." This means he believed that loving to learn was more important than being smart.

If you enjoy learning, success will follow.

Don't just study to pass tests. Try to find joy in understanding new things. When you enjoy learning, you can understand more deeply. This will lead you to success. Like Einstein, stay curious and keep learning — the journey itself can be fun!

質問に答えましょう!		
1	Where was Albert Einstein born?	
2	Which subjects did Einstein enjoy studying?	
3	What is Einstein best known for?	
4	Did Einstein enjoy all school subjects?	
5	How can you be like Einstein in your own learning?	
学んだことを書きましょう!		

質問に答えましょう。(その理由を2つにまとめてください。) Is it important to enjoy learning?
is it important to enjoy learning: